
MEDIA MENTIONS

High Court May Limit Federal Agency Regulatory
Power
April 1, 2019 Indianapolis

John Maley of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an April 1 Society for
Human Resource Management (SHRM) article, “High Court May Limit
Federal Agency Regulatory Power.” John on a recent Supreme Court oral
argument addressing whether courts should defer to a federal regulatory
agency's interpretation of its regulations.
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/employment-law/pages/high-court-may-limit-federal-agency-regulatory-power.aspx

